Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, December 23, 2010 2:11 PM

To: 'Paul Dotson'

Cc: Nicholas Haddad; Elise Sbarbori

Subject: RE: 1435 Webster Street, Alameda; FLC #R0O0000193

Thank you. | put you down for the week after MLK day so hopefully | will be able to let you know what | need for the
fact sheet and what radius to send it out to by the end of that week.

In response to Elise’s earlier e-mail about reduction in sampling for new wells that have been monitored for one year, it
is fine to reduce to semi-annual monitoring. If the CAP is approved, sampling frequency will likely be increased for
performance monitoring.

Barb Jakub

From: Paul Dotson [mailto:pdotson@tecaccutite.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 23, 2010 12:53 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Nicholas Haddad; Elise Sbarbori

Subject: 1435 Webster Street, Alameda; FLC #R00000193

Ms. Jakub,

We received correspondence from Ed Firestone regarding the status of the redial action plan for the referenced site
submitted by us in February 2009. Mr. Firestone mentioned in his correspondence that you would be reviewing the
document in January and that you would like some assistance with preparing a “fact sheet” for neighboring properties.
We completed a similar fact sheet for previous remediation at the site in January 2007 and would be happy to assist
however possible. Please let me know what information is required to be included on the fact sheets and we will
prepare and distribute them.

Please feel free to contact me at any time regarding this project.
Thank you,

Paul B. Dotson, PG
Senior Project Geologist

TEC Environmental

Intelligent Solutions to Environmental Challenges
262 Michelle Court

So. San Francisco, CA 94080

Main: 650.616.1200

Direct: 650.616.1208

Fax: 650.616.1244

Email: pdotson@tecaccutite.com

tecaccutite.com




